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Maths at Home - LOCKDOWN 3.0 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Recently, I have been asked by parents and teachers for more Maths work that is challenging for children 

when they’re finished with their Maths remote learning set by their Class Teacher. Here, I have a list of 

additional resources that can engaging children in a variety of ways. In addition, these resources can create  

informal opportunities to teach Maths at home.  

 

Maths at Home booklet –  

The Maths at home booklet pdf version is available using the following link –  

https://www.cambslearntogether.co.uk/home-learning/maths  

There is advice and games for parents and carers, to support children with learning number facts in fun ways 

and developing fluency and reasoning conversations.  

 

Home Learning Hub:  

https://cambslearntogether.co.uk/home-learning/maths  

The home learning hub was created at the start of the last lockdown and contains many pages, one for each 

area of the curriculum. The Maths page contains links to external websites which have been chosen for their 

high quality content. There’s also a page dedicated to Maths challenges which have been created by the 

Cambridge Maths team. These are free to access and the resources can be dowlnloaded with their answers. 

There are activities for Key Stage 1, Key Stage 2 and there’s also some challenges that might stretch parents as 

well.  

 

Cambridge Maths Hub: 

https://cambridgemathshub.org/primary-resources  

Further, I’d like to highlight Primary resources page on Cambridge Maths Hub website. If you follow the link to 

the Maths Hub website, it will take you to a page with specific year groups. On each page there are links for 

activities and the activities have a description saying which resources the children will need to hand.  

 

Cambs Maths Team on Facebook 

Alternatively, if you are looking for something different, why not check out Cambs Maths team facebook page. 

On there, you’ll find Weekly Challenges, Maths Eyes, estimation and much more for the parents to try with 

your children at home. 

 

All of these resources are free to access and use. I hope you enjoy using these Maths resources with your 

children.  

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Khan-Blacker (Maths Subject Lead) 
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